To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Surrey works on a complaint based system.

If we all (neighbours, store owners/operators/employees, property owners, high school students/parents/PAC/teachers) as a community work together we can effect change.

There is a need for traffic calming at 160th Street and King George Blvd before someone gets hurt.

Here are the easy to follow steps of how to effect this change:
1.) go to City of Surrey submit a service request at

           http://www.surrey.ca/city-services/667.aspx
2.) step 1: select a description use “TRAFFIC CALMING AND OR CONCERNS”

     step 2: the location problem type in :  “160th Street and King George BLVD”

     step 3: enter additional information use this or something like it:
                 THIS INTERSECTION NEEDS TRAFFIC CALMING.

A TRAFFIC CIRCLE OR TRAFFIC LIGHTS AND PROPER CROSS WALKS.

CHILDREN, STUDENTS GOING HOME FROM EARL MARRIOT, CUSTOMERS GOING TO AND LEAVING STORES AT THIS INTERSECTION NEED A SAFE PLACE TO CROSS. 

DRIVERS ON 160TH GOING ONTO KING GEORGE BLVD. NEED A PROPER INTERSECTION NOT JUST YELLOW LINES PAINTED ON THE ROAD.

BEFORE SOMEONE GETS HURT.

     Step 4: fill in the personal information. If you work at 160th and king george blvd. Use your businesses address. 

                  If there are from 1- 6 people in your house have them all fill out the form each person no matter the age has a right to complain and should use that right to effect change and then and only then maybe the City of Surrey will become proactive.

     Step 5: type in the special code in the yellow/burgundy box and then click on submit request. If you miss an entry it will not send if you type in the code wrong it will not send.

So please take the 5-10mins or less to fill out the online form on the City of Surrey website and help change something in YOUR COMMUNITY.

Thank you one and all for your assistance with this matter.

Regards,

A concerned parent/customer/community member

For questions about traffic calming, or to submit a petition, please contact:Transportation Planning Section, Engineering Department, 14245 56 Avenue, Surrey, B.C.  V3X 3A2 

· phone:  (604) 591-4580 

· fax:  (604) 591-8693 

· e-mail:  TrafficCalming@Surrey.ca 
